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To whom it may concern:
Data request dated 08/02/2013 responses follow below.

1) At the present time, our company does not offer services that qualify for price schedule
publication.

2) N/A

3) N/A

4) N/A

5) The expense would vary based upon the final process, but we would expect it to be minor.

If you have any further questions , | can be reached at 850-297-0551x182.

Sincerely, /
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Brad Hood

2473 Care Drive, Suite 201 850.297.0551 850.297.0644 Fax
Tallahassee, FL 32308 800.825.9390 www.hcs.net
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JHublic Serbice Qommizsion

August 2, 2013

Hayes E-Government Resources, Inc.
2473 Care Drive, Suite 201
Tallahassee, FL. 32308-9815

Re: Publicly Published Price Schedules

Dear Hayes E-Government Resources, Inc.:

As a result of the 2011 Florida Legislature amending Section 364.04, Florida Statutes, related to price schedules,

incumbent local exchange telecommunications companies are no longer required to file price schedules with the Florida
Public Service Commission (FPSC) for services other than network access services, but are required to publically publish
this information in a readily accessible media, including a web site. Competitive local exchange companies are also
required to publicly publish price schedules and may, but are not required to, file these schedules with the Commission.

The Commission revised its rules relating to the filing of price schedules and added the option of filing this

information electronically through the E-Tariff system. In addition, Commission Rule 25-4.0341(2), F.A.C., requires that
“[eJach local telecommunications company that elects not to file service schedules with the Commission shall notify the
Office of Telecommunications ... of the location where such service schedules are available to its customers.” For these
reasons we are requesting the following information:
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Does your company currently publicly publish your price schedules for services offered in Florida at a location other
than the Florida Public Service Commission?

If the answer to the question above is yes, please indicate where the schedule(s) is published. If published on a web site
or sites, please include the complete address with the date the page was last updated.

If your company maintains price schedules with the Commission, does it submit the filing electronically or by mail?
If your company currently files by mail, has the company considered filing electronically?
What expense, if any, would be imposed on your company if it were required to file electronically?

Please provide your written responses to this data request no later than the close of business, September 30, 2013. If

you have any questions or need clarification of this request, please direct all questions to Jeff Bates at (850) 413-6538, by

FAX at (850) 413-6538 or jbates@psc.state.fl.us.

Sincerely,
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Beth Salak
Director
Office of Telecommunications
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